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Question Answer 

When would the FastTrack internship programme start? The start date of the internship would be the 11th August 2025 and, the last day of 

the programme will be 1st September 2025. 

How many Interns would be selected? 15 interns are expected to be selected. 

When will I be informed whether I would be selected? If you are shortlisted, you would be required to face an online interview which 

would be scheduled in July. You will receive an email invitation with all the 

necessary details. 

Will I be paid an allowance for this internship? No, this is not a paid internship. 

Is this a virtual internship programme? No, This internship programme would be conducted fully in- person. 

What would be the working hours? Session would be conducted on weekdays 8.00am – 5.00pm. 

Can local undergraduates apply? Yes, we welcome local undergraduates to apply as well. 

Can I apply if I am not a Sri Lankan citizen? No, This internship is designed for Sri Lankan local and International 

undergraduates. 

Is the internship limited to any specific study/academic? Stream or major? No. We want to provide the maximum exposure to corporate culture and diverse 

industries – therefore we encourage undergraduates from any academic stream 

to apply. 

I have completed my degree and started an MBA – can I apply for the internship? No. Unfortunately, this internship is designed to provide career guidance and 

act as a stepping stone for undergraduates in their 3rd or 4th year. 

Will I need to submit my university/ college transcripts with my application? No, this would not be required. 

How many times can I send my application? You are permitted only one application. Please note that once submitted, your 

application will be final. 

How will applicants be shortlisted? This will be based on an agreed selection criteria by the 2 partner organisations. 

Will I receive a recommendation letter after the internship? All interns will be provided with a certificate on completion of the final project, 

confirming their participation and completion of the internship programme. 

 


